Bonjour mes élèves!!!  

I hope all of you and your families are doing well!  I certainly miss seeing all of your faces each day, and I’m sure you feel the same… right?!?!  Hahaha ;)
As we get started with Home Learning Opportunities, I want to make sure you guys know that we will try our best to make things run smoothly and I know that everyone (including myself) will need some time to figure out how to access documents, have online video conferences, pass in assignments… all that good stuff.  This will be a learning opportunity for all of us, and I ask that you be patient with me as I try to master using Microsoft Teams in order to continue with classes.  
Your first assignment for me will be to check your student email.  I have made class teams for all students… so please make sure you can access the team page.  Once you see the team page, post a little message, a GIF, a meme, whatever you like (and remember that it must be school appropriate!!).  This is an easy way for me to check to see that all of you can access class materials.
Today I will focus on contacting students in my first period class by old fashioned telephone calls, and all of you should receive a phone call from your homeroom teacher to check in with you.  Please answer the phone lol. 
I’ll be checking each team page tomorrow to make sure all students have figured out how to access the page.  Remember, you don’t need to post anything significant or in detail, just a pic or sticker or whatever you like to let me know you’re “here”.  After I can confirm that all (or almost all) kids are able to access the team page, I’ll be posting assignments and activities there.  
[bookmark: _GoBack] Have a great first day with your at-home learning, miss all of you and we’ll be in touch!  


